[bookmark: _Hlk101438833]NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
[bookmark: _Hlk196821030]The Village of Marathon Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on Wednesday May 7, 2025, at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing will be held at the Marathon Village Office, 18 Tannery St. Marathon, NY 13803, on the Tentative Budget for fiscal year beginning June 1, 2025 ending May 31, 2026 for General, Water and Sewer Funds pursuant to provisions of the Village Laws of the State of New York and to consider the adoption of a local law that will override the tax levy limit as established under Section 3-c of the General Municipal Law.
A copy of the Tentative Budget and local law will be available for inspection during usual business hours prior to the meeting date.
Any person who needs special accommodation who wishes to attend the meeting are asked to notify the village clerk one week in advance at 607-849-3812.				
Laura Padbury
Clerk /Treasurer
Village of Marathon




				
